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  HAVE YOU HEARD ABOUT  GLOBAL WARMING   ??? 

  

  A few years ago the planners were encouraging development in areas that  

would keep car journeys down to a minimum. 

  

   The main considerations were --  available employment  --  available retail 

--  and available education.       These all had to be in close proximity  to major  

development areas. 

  

  Now there is a proposal to put large developments in the BERKELEY  to  

SHARPNESS area.     Here there is little employment   and the nearby schools  

are all at or near capacity.   The nearest large supermarkets are all miles away. 

  

   The local road system is already struggling to cope with the quantity of  

traffic. 

  

  Where is the sense in all this  ? 

  

   HAVE  YOU  HEARD  ABOUT GLOBAL WARMING  ???? 


